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20th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
YEAR 6 – VISIT TO SOUTHAMPTON SEACITY MUSEUM  
   

Date:  Monday 15th May 2023 
Leave: 09:15 
Return 14:30 
Dress: School Uniform 
Lunch: Packed lunch, non-fizzy drink 

 
To complement our unit of work on the Titanic we will be visiting the SeaCity Museum in 
Southampton on Monday 15th May 2023. This is the first Monday following SATs. 
 
To cover the cost of this visit, we should be grateful if you would make a contribution of 
£13.50 via your child’s Arbor account by Tuesday 2nd May.  
 
Should there be insufficient contributions then the activity will be cancelled and your money 
will be refunded in full.  If any families have financial difficulties and would like to discuss 
this further please contact the school office. 
 
We would also appreciate parent helpers to assist with this trip.  If you are able to help, 
please complete this Google Form. I will get in touch via email if your help is required. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Holly Bristow 
 
Year 6 Leader 
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